
April 26, 2023 

Event Planner for Park City Municipal Corporation RFP Questions and Answers  

 

 

Q1: Can companies from Outside USA can apply for this (like, from India or Canada)?  

A1. Yes, companies from outside the USA can submit a proposal, according to section VIII (c. Equal 

Opportunity) of the RFP, “PCMC will make every effort to ensure that all Respondents are treated fairly 

and equally throughout the advertisement, review, and selection process.”  

 

Q2. Will the winning Respondent need to come over there for meetings? 

A2. Yes, in-person meetings are a requirement of the winning Respondent, according to Exhibit “A”, 

Scope of Services.  

 

Q3. Can the tasks related to RFP be performed from outside the USA (like, from India or Canada)? 

A3. No, in-person services are required from the winning Respondent according to Exhibit “A”, Scope of 

Services.  

 

Q4. Can we submit the proposals via email? 

A4. Yes, proposals can be submitted via email, according to the cover page of the RFP, “PROPOSALS DUE: 

By 5:00 p.m. on Friday, May 5, 2023. Submit proposals electronically to Chris Phinney at 

chris.phinney@parkcity.org. The proposals will be opened after the submission deadline.” 


